
Hi

Please find our reasons for our vote in favour of Blue Aurora P/L application below

1. Cairns Beach resort is classed as motel/holiday let accommodation.

2. Our electricity usage is deducted from the rental returns monthly & notified to us via our
monthly statement & is also reported via the monthly newsletter.

3. As owners of a unit in the letting pool, we have signed an appointment of letting agent
form 6s, with the previous & current caretakers, authorising the supply of electricity

4. This arrangement has been in place since we purchase the unit approximately 10 years
ago & has worked extremely well.

5. As the caretakers are onsite, and are the best people to look after this, we are in favour
of their application

We are comfortable for AER to supply Blue Aurora P/L with our submissions and for the
AER to publish this submission on the AER website.

Regards

Kerry Brown & Carolyn Bolger
Owners unit


